F.No0.A-33-1/2019-TS-I (March)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Devclopment
Department of Higher Education
Technical Education Bureau

dekdkok

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
Dated the 28th March, 2019
To,

Shri Er Rahul Ramesh Chawre,

Samarth Institute of Career Development,

Badapur Road,

Opposite to Taluka Krida Sankul Yeola, Pin-423401,
Maharashtra,

Mobile No. 9970105502

Subject: Application under Right to Information Act, 2005-reg.
Sir,

I refer to your RTI application Registration No. DOHED/A/2019/60063 dated
25.03.2019.

I am the Appellate Authority in respect of 23 IITs dealt with in Technical
Section-I. I have checked the records available in the Section and based thereon, I find
that the CPIO vide his letter dated 20.02.2019 had forwarded your RTI application to
National Testing Agency (NTA}, for providing the information to you. I am, therefore,
satisfied with the action taken by the CPIO.

3. You may file an appeal before the Appellate Authority of NTA.

Yours faithfully,

{Prashant Agarwal)
Director (IITs)
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